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NEWSLETTER 

As you work on your spring cleaning, be sure to pull out books for
our Book Swap on May 17!  We will be collecting books May 12,
15, and 16 before and after school and exchanging for tickets.
Those tickets can then be used to “purchase” books from the
swap. This is a completely FREE event and a great way to update
your home library before summer break! More information
coming soon! 
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Upcoming Events

 
 
 
 

May 1-5
Staff Appreciation Week

 
May 9 

PTO Meeting 6 pm
 

May 17
Book Swap

 
May 19 

Field Day
 

May 19
EPI School Supplies -

ORDERS DUE! 
 

May 24
Kindie Graduation

6th Grade Continuation
 

May 25 
Last Day of School

Kona Ice 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Rock Ridge PTO is on Facebook
and Instagram!  Like our page

on Facebook and click the
Follow button OR follow us on

Instagram @rockridgepto.  This
way, we will join your feed and

you'll get reminders and
information about the PTO and

the school. 

Did you know?

Our next PTO meeting will be May 9 at 6 pm in the school library.
We have lots to discuss, including a review of recent events, and
prep for the Book Swap.  Please click here to RSVP.  

Next PTO Meeting 

EPI School Supplies

Book Swap

Once again, Rock Ridge is partnering with EPI School Supplies!  
School supply packs for the 2023-2024 school year are now
available for purchase! It is extremely easy to order AND once you
have ordered YOU ARE DONE. The school supply packs will be
delivered to your child's classroom before school starts. You will
receive a receipt upon completion of the order; if you do not
please verify that your order did go through. Headphones are
ONLY INCLUDED in Kindie packs; if you need headphones please
make sure to add them to your order. You can order as many as
you think you will need. The LAST DAY to order is May 19 so please
ORDER TODAY. School Code: ROC111

PTO Mailing List for 2023-24
If you would like to be placed on our PTO Mailing List for NEXT
school year, please sign up here.  Being a part of our mailing list
does not obligate you to participate in any way.   We use this
email list for volunteer requests and to share event details/sign-
ups.

As the end of the school year
approaches (and for Staff Appreciation
Week this week), be sure to check out
the Staff Favorites List for gift ideas! 
 This list has everything from their
favorite flowers to snacks to classroom
needs! 

Staff Favorites List

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0c4faea72aaaffcf8-maypto1
https://www.educationalproducts.com/shoppacks
https://forms.gle/ugRkGt2dUyG5Wu9d8
https://www.rockridgeschool.org/get_involved/pto/staff_favorites


We invite parents, students, and staff to
rent our Spirit Rock to celebrate birthdays,
acknowledge special occasions and
accomplishments, or show school spirit!
Please see our website for more
information!  You can sign up here! 

We approved a total of $600 in 
grants in April!
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Board Members

President:
Allison Uselton

useltona325@gmail.com
 

Vice President:
Gabriel Perez

gaperez84@gmail.com
 

Secretary:
Ashley Murrell

ditzypyxie@gmail.com
 

Treasurer:
Katie Pires

khealy1284@gmail.com
 

Fundraising Coordinator:
Taylor Lussenhop 

taylorconnell0209@gmail.com
 

Communication Liaisons:
Misty Lott

misty.lott@dcsdk12.org
Payton Poalillo

ppoalillo@dcsdk12.orgWe have several ways you can support the school and the PTO,
without spending anything extra! Check out these fundraisers, and
ask a board member if you have any questions.
King Soopers Community Rewards
The King Soopers program is so easy! All you have to do is register
your card online at www.kingsoopers.com. Every time you shop,
you support the PTO.
Box Tops
The Box Tops program has gone digital! Download the app and be
sure to scan your grocery receipts! Each box top earns 10 cents!
American Furniture Warehouse
If you shop at AFW, simply mention Rock Ridge PTO at checkout,
and we will earn 2% back from your purchase!
Westerra Credit Union
By opening an account at Westerra and mentioning Rock Ridge
PTO, we earn $52.80-- per account!

Fundraisers

Spirit Rock

Check out our website for
more information on all things
PTO! Feel free to contact us if

you're looking for a way to
help. 

Cash Corner

Kindie - $260 for graduation supplies
4th grade - $140 for dissection materials
6th grade - $200 for end of year picnic 

We are looking for companies who would like to sponsor our upcoming
September fundraiser, the Rock Ridge Run. This is our largest
fundraiser of the year with the profits going toward a  new digital
marquee for our school, the school library, as well as the operating
budget for the PTO. The Rock Ridge PTO sponsors several Rock Ridge
community events throughout the year as well as funds the Classroom
Teacher fund, grant requests from the entire school, and community
projects in the school. If your company would be interested in
sponsoring our Run, please let us know by emailing
rockridgepto@gmail.com!

Rock Ridge Run Sponsorship Program 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0c4faea72aaaffcf8-spirit5#/
https://www.rockridgeschool.org/get_involved/pto

